
 
 

 ISSUED:  November 13, 2017 

 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

 

OF OREGON 

 

UM 1810 

 

In the Matter of 

 

PACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER,  

 

Applications for Transportation 

Electrification Programs. 

  

NOTICE 

OF CANCELLATION 

OF 

HEARING 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Public Utility Commission of Oregon has canceled the 

hearing scheduled for November 28, 2017, in these proceedings.   

 

Dated this 13th day of November, 2017, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

 

Lisa D. Hardie 
_____________________ 

Chair 

Stephen M. Bloom 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

Megan W. Decker 

______________________ 

Commissioner 
 


